5. If elected, would you support or oppose H. R. 2818, the Surveillance State Repeal Act, proposed by Rep. Rush Holt (D-PA)?

Our civil rights have been eroding at an alarming rate since the passage of the Patriot Act in 2001. I strongly support its repeal and a revision of the FISA court’s procedures as proposed by H.R. 2818.

NOTE FROM DIGITAL FOURTH:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rep. Sciortino and Mr. Long are the only two candidates to explicitly state that they would support H. R. 2818, which would repeal the PATRIOT Act and FISA Amendments Act, and add protections for government whistleblowers. 
